
Responses to 2020 AGM Questions and Comments 
 
Resident Request: 
Could some attention be paid to the blacktop out in front of my garage?  Whether for 
weather reasons (freezing/thawing) or aging, there are cracks and bulges.  It has gotten 
worse over time.  I am probably not the only one with this problem. 
 
Response: 
Asphalt paving conditions are known to vary across WSG with areas of upheaval and 
fatigue cracking. The WSG Board is following an independent reserve study plan and 
recommended forecast of estimated funding allocations on a multi-year time-line 
including replacing asphalt paving based and prioritized on observed conditions.  The 
first phase of work (which includes the area in question) was deferred from 2019/2020 
for multiple reasons. Proposals are intended to be sought from paving contractors in 
2021 to guide and conduct asphalt repair work aligned with our reserve funds plan.  
 
Resident Comment: 
Put numbers on our garages 
 
Response: 
For over 30 years the Weathersfield community has not applied house numbers to 
garages.  The historical rationale for making that initial choice and/or subsequent 
consideration to not apply numbers is unknown.  There are some advantages with 
numbering garages but disadvantages have also been suggested.  The cost to acquire 
and apply numbers to garages is an expense with less value than competing funding 
allocation needs prioritized for safety, property protection and property value.   


